
On Mar 5, 2021, at 4:43 PM, scott elisar <scottelisar@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
 
Dear Members of Council: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my support for including all of the 
diversity and inclusion provisions proposed by the Charter Review Committee, and 
particularly Sections 3 and 4, on the ballot for Bexley voters to consider.  
 
Ensuring that Bexley continues to grow and value a diverse and inclusive community is 
important to me.  Since formal charter review only occurs every 10 years, giving the 
voters of Bexley the chance to affirm  this commitment to inclusion and diversity 
represents an opportunity to share the best of whom we are in this town. 
  .    
I am grateful for all of Council’s efforts to support diversity and inclusion and putting 
these commitments on the ballot, and into our foundational documents, remains vital as 
we seek to become an even better, more welcoming community.  
 
Thank you for your service. 
 
Sincerely  
 
Scott Elisar  
119 S Ardmore Rd  
Bexley Ohio 43209  
scottelisar@gmail.com  
614-395-3925 
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